
 

 

 

Kindergarten 

Holiday Activity (2023-24) 

 

     Dear Parents,  

The much-awaited summer vacation has begun, and it is time for relaxation and enjoyment.  
It is a good time to take a break from the daily routine and fun time for children.  

Help them to be responsible to do things on their own during this summer break like-
Dressing and undressing themselves, tying shoelaces, putting away things at its proper 
places. 

Reward your ward’s creative efforts, guide and support your ward by boosting her/his 
confidence. 

 
“We wish you and your ward  tons of happiness, joy, and fun while you are 
on vacation! We hope you have a great time!” 

                  

                                                                                                    

Here are few interesting activities that will keep your ward engrossed: 
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Suggested activities: 

• Encourage your ward to make at least four free-hand drawings. Send these drawing to 
the school in a folder on the first day of the opening. 

• To improve your ward’s listening skills read out stories from the links given below and     
encourage them to listen to the stories – 

 
v The Rainy Day 

Link- https://youtube.com/watch?v=av2FP2n2qrg&feature=share 
 
v Pancakes Pancakes 

Link- https://youtube.com/watch?v=YB0i8GgLY4s&feature=share 
Story books for your ward to listen to- 

v Peppa pig 
v Dr Seus 

a) Ask simple questions related to the stories. Encourage her/him to read   three- and 
four-letter words from the books that they have read. 

b) Let your ward enjoy watching Peppa pig series. (English version) 
 
• Watch a video on the Five Golden Words (Magic words)- 
         https://youtu.be/XpcM-vE_swg 

 

 

 

• Help your ward to learn the art of folding their own clothes or sheets and stack 
them in the cupboard/closet. 



• Help your ward learn how to tie her/his shoelaces and button their dress. 
• Teach them to keep their room tidy and organize the toys properly after playing 

with them. 
   
Let your ward practice numbers from 1 to 5 

           Trace numbers in the air 

           -On the table 

           - In the salt, flour, or sand 
   (Do not throw or waste it, use it and keep it in a container for the practice of other   
numbers) 
        Note: It can be written on a rough sheet of paper or notebook.  

 

Practice writing sounds a-z 

 

         Suggested place to visit: 

• Museum of illusions 
• Science museum 
• Bal Bhawan 
• Doll museum 

 

       Suggested movies to be watched during holidays: 

• Pinocchio 
• Minions 
• DC League of Super -Pets 
• Puss In boots-The Last Wish 

 
• It is a good idea to enrol your ward for any hobby classes like Dance, Music, Art, 

Théâtre, Sports etc. 



 

 

Enjoy and Have fun in Summer Break! 

 


